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LD 1870
Hello members of the Committee of Environment and Natural Resources,
     LD 1870 is a good start to holding our climate polluters responsible. What we 
really need in this country is a Carbon Cashback program that would give the 
polluters a insensitive to go renewable, however anything that we can do to protect 
the citizens of the state of Maine should be strongly considered. Please support this 
effort.
thank you
Deborah Cayer
Chesterville, ME 04938


